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LAW OFFICES
TELLER, BIEDENHARN & ROGERS
1208 MONROE STREET - POWER COMPARNY BUILDING

VICKSBURG, MISSISSIPPI

LANDMAN TELLER Febru_ary 26’ 19&3 POST OFFICE BOX 22

JAMES P, BIEDENHARM TELEPHONE S83&8-B3st
GEORGE W. ROGERS, JR.

DOMNALD K. MARCUS

Prof. James W, Silver
Department of History
University, Mississippi

Dear Jim:

Muriel and I were very pleased to learn that you and Dutch are finally
going to pay us a visit, Ihad been talking to William Winter about he
and Elise coming by to see us while they were over here. He stated to
me this afternoon that he thought that the executive council would not
last too long. Therefore, I thought that it might be nice if you all could
come out to our house as soon as that is over,

I will plan to meet you at the Hotel Vicksburg and accompany you out to
our house, We are looking forward very much to this opportunity,

Incidentally, I don't know whether I ever thanked you for sending me
"Virginia's Massive Resistance'. I certainly found it extremely interest-

ing, However, those who needed to read it most ignored it,

With our warmest regards, I am

Yours,

GWRJr/j
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